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Good morning, Robert.

Holly Jacobs <hollyjacobs@gmail.com>

Wednesday, March 29, 2017 8:33 AM

Robert Maul

Katie Odonnell; Bill and Colleen Swettman

Letter from the Physician residents of Grand Ridge and Knight's Pointe
City of Camas - Grand RidgeKnight's Pointe.pdf

| know you’ve been in touch with Katie O’Donnell, who is also concerned about the construction and long-term traffic
impacts of the PBL to our the Grand Ridge neighborhood. This became doubly troubling last week when we were made
aware that the Fisher Quarry construction is likely to begin with very similar timing to the PBL, putting our neighborhood
in a potential land-lock of construction at both of our exits. Due to the high number of physicians in our neighborhood
who take call and require quick access to the highway/hospital, this is particularly concerning. I’'m attaching a letter
signed by several of the physicians who live in our neighborhood (and adjacent Knight’s Pointe) explaining this concern
and requesting consideration with regard to traffic slowdowns that might occur with the projects. The letter is signed by
10 of the 15 or so physicians in our neighborhood - several folks are out of town due to spring break and other schedule
conflicts and we wanted to get this to you quickly. Please know that this is an issue that impacts many residents in our
neighborhoods. Jon Wagner, in at the city of Vancouver, is also receiving a copy and | will get the original in the mail to

each of you today.

Thank you for all of your work to help Camas grow safely,

Holly



